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FROM THE PRESIDENT – Kendra Walker
Happy April Everyone,

Our Annual Fox Trot is right around the corner. Don't forget this is mandatory to work and if you haven't let Christina or Deanna know that you won't be there, it is too late now! We will see you Saturday. It is going to be a great event. Our chairs and their committee have been working hard to get everything ready. If you can't be at the meeting, make sure you get your work assignments for Saturday! 

PAST PRESIDENT – Pam Kent
We will hold our elections for next year’s Board of Directors at the April meeting.  We have just one person running for each position, so it’s pretty straightforward, but still very important that you attend the meeting and vote!  If you will NOT be at the meeting, you may submit your vote to me (Pam Kent– at pamkent71@aol.com) before the meeting (a simple “yes to all” would be fine, but you can also vote on each person individually if you wish).  Here is a preview of the ballot:

 

President Elect – Nicole Boland

Treasurer –Eunice Turnbaugh

Secretary – Anique Drouin

Philanthropic – Christine Olsen

Communications – Kathy Evangelista

W&M – Deanna Modaff 

[And obviously Christy Kulczycki will be the President, and Kendra Walker will be the Past President!] 

 

Declaration of Interest forms for the Committee Chair positions are due April 15.  I will have a few copies of the form at the meeting, but they are also available on our website and on the BMC Members Only page. I currently have at least one Declaration of Interest form for every position, except , Community Relations and Hostess.  If you have any interest in any of these positions, please let me know!

PRESIDENT ELECT – Christy Kulczycki
Retreat planning will start this month! If you will be on the Board of Directors, a committee chair, or you are an active past president, you are welcome and encouraged to come! Details will be sent out soon!

PHILANTHROPIC – Beth Feller
Share and Care for April is collecting for the Fox Valley Literacy Center. They are in need of the following items: 

copy paper, post it notes, large mailing envelopes (9x12 or 10x13) and stamps.

You may bring these items to the meeting, bring cash to donate or drop off donated items to Christy Kulczycki's house by Friday April 10th. 

Thanks for organizing this month Christy! 

COMMUNICATIONS – Erica Vale

The Members Only portion of the website is ready for you to start signing up. Everyone needs to re-register, so please do it at your leisure over the coming weeks. 
HOSTESS- Angel Jensen
Banquet will be held on Thursday, May 14th at 6:00pm at Villa Verone.  The cost per person is $32.00.  Money must be received by the May meeting.
FOX TROT – Christina Marotta and Deanna Modaff
Fox Trot is this Saturday, April 11th! You are required to work this event and stay for the duration, plan on 6am-11am (at the latest). Please have your cell phone on and fully charged for the event. Please meet at Peg Bond at 6am to check in and get your vest, signage for the course and other things you may need for your race day assignment. We will break up into 2 groups to explain your roles in more detail - 1) "downtown crew" (registration, parking, timing, info, volunteer/member check-in, food, kids' runs)  2) "course" crew (water stations, course marshals, mile marker folks). If you are on the course at all, consider yourself "course" crew.

Thank you to our committee members who rocked donations! Thank you to all of you for donating your time to make this event a success! We couldn't pull this event off without your support!!
Sly Fox has asked us for volunteers to help course marshal their event on April 25th, please let us know if you would be willing to help them out. 

Look for these forms/signup at the meeting:

- needs donation (check what you signed up for and review what we still need)

- cell phone number you will have on during the race

- paper form to sign up kids, spouses, etc to run, please turn into Deanna or Christina

- race day assignments
COMMUNITY RELATIONS – Christine Olson
The 2015 Loyalty Day Parade is on Sunday May 3 at 1:30pm.  It starts on Raddant Road in the Batavia Industrial Park (participants gather at 12:30) and ends at the Batavia VFW on Route 25.  Bring your kids in their strollers, wagons or bikes. Patriotic decorations and clothing are encouraged. Feel free to purchase candy to toss, but no sticks, please! Please let me know if you will be able to join us via sign up tonight or online: http://vols.pt/Ati3Gz. 
MEMBERSHIP – Naomi Krodel
Remember to tell people about our great club and invite them to our meeting in May! 
RECREATION– Palak Coleman
Tentative date for Scavenger Hunt is May 16th.  Still need someone to host.  Thanks!
QUICK CALENDAR – see details in individual committees’ sections or check the online calendar


April 8 – General Meeting, 7 pm, Pal Joey’s


April 11 – Fox Trot, 6am, Batavia Riverwalk


May 3 – Loyalty Day Parade, 1:30pm


May 6 - General Meeting, 7 pm, Library


May 14 - Banquet


May 16 – Tenative Date for Scavenger Hunt
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